
 
 
The outcomes of the annual consultation with school governing bodies 
and the relevant Church of England and Roman Catholic dioceses, the 
Southampton Admissions Forum and the public 
 
 
The changes form the admission arrangements for 2012/13 are changed only 
slightly from those for 2011/12. 
 
No comments have been received from schools, other admission authorities 
in the city, the Church of England or Roman Catholic Dioceses, or Hampshire 
County Council. 
 
No comments have been received from the general public. 
 
The Admissions Forum considered the proposed changes informally at its 
meeting in October 2010 and formally on 15 February 2011. The Forum 
welcomed the addition of the criterion giving priority to vulnerable children. 
 
One comment has been received from Cllr Turner as follows: 
 
The amendment to enable vulnerable children to move schools quickly seems very sensible. 
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Lib Dem spokesperson for children and learning. 

 
 
 


